




























































The forward-looking statements contained in this presentation are based on information available at 

the time of preparation of this presentation and certain assumptions that MARUI GROUP deems to 

be reasonable. The forward-looking statements may differ materially from actual results due to a 

variety of different factors. Please direct any inquiries to the IR Department (Tel: 03-5343-0075).


